
36th District Court Website Redesign Navigation Guide 
 

The 36th District Court website has been redesigned to help users find the most frequently used links 

quicker and to provide a user friendly home page. Below you will find navigation arrows indicating where 

links have been moved from the old site to the new site.  

 

 

All the tabs previously located at the top of the sites page have been moved to a collapsible Menu. 

 

 

 

 

In the collapsible Menu, you will find all the sub links for each section. 
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In addition to the Menu, you will find most of the links at the bottom portion of the home page.  

 

 

 

      

The “I Want To” section has been moved to a collapsible section which provides the 16 most used links 

on the site. 

 

 

Old Site 

New Site 

Old Site 

New Site 



 

  

The courts contact information has been moved to the top of the page. Additionally, you can click on 

Contact Us in the scrolling banner for the courts contact information. 

The Directory and Holidays / Court Closures have been moved to the top of the page for quick access. 

The Announcements have been moved to Flip Cards. When clicked on, it will take you to that 

announcement.  

 

 

 

At the top of the website page, you will see Alert Announcements. This is a dismissible alert which can 

be dismissed by clicking on the X in the announcement.  
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